
From:   Brian Justin   

To:   Behnam Ghaffari   
Date:   November 28, 2011

Subject:   FCC File No. 0729-EX-ST-2011
----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------
Message:

Corrected start and end date of STA application.

Is there any way to fast-track this STA since existing operations are already licensed fro this same
location under WD2XSH/31 and my STA is only requesting a different call sign for a different emission
designator?

Regards,
Brian Justin


